
WE’RE	BUILDING	SOMETHING	BIGGER.	

We	are	embarking	on	one	of	our	biggest	and	most	exciting	steps...	launching	a	new	campus	in	Oak	
Creek.	This	is	the	first	time	in	our	10	years	that	we	will	be	expanding	from	one	church	in	one	location	to	
one	church	that	meets	in	multiple	locations.	How	exciting!	We	are	about	to	remove	the	limitation	of	
location	to	help	even	more	people	find	and	follow	Jesus.	

Below	is	the	process	we	will	use	to	get	there.	As	a	member	of	the	launch	team,	you	will	be	with	us	every	
remaining	step	of	the	way	as	we	continue	to	let	God	guide	us	in	the	ongoing	development	and	positive	
impact	of	this	new	campus.	


